Chili For Children

1264 Athol St., Regina, SK, S4T 7V3 phone: (306) 359-7919, fax: 359-8262 email: c4c@sasktel.net

November 2014

Dear Friends,

Chili for Children is preparing for the 2014 Christmas Season. We are seeking donations and sponsorship for five school Christmas dinners.

Presently, we feed 800 students a hot lunch three times a week. In the 2012 -13, we had a huge increase of children in the hot lunch program that overwhelmed us.

Presently, C4C is in need of **ground beef, turkeys, hams,** and other supplies for the Christmas dinners. Health and nutrition still remains a major focus of C4C.

Secondly, instead of candy bags we give glove bags, they contain donations of toques, scarves, gloves and socks for school age children. Nutritious fruit and fruit products are also needed for the glove bags.

Chili staff have many years of experience and it shows in the physical and social condition of the children, the students look happy and healthy.

Chili thanks all individuals and organizations who volunteer and donate to C4C.

Seasons Greetings!

Greg Stevenson, Program Manager

Delia Pelletier, Head of Food Services